OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

The Commission*

UNITED STATES IN RESPONSE, PLEASE

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION REFER TO: M840523C
WASHINGTON, D.C 20555

June 4, 1984

William J. Dircks, Executive Director
for Operations

Herzel H.E. /B}dlne, General Counsel

John C. Ho%}é&;;z%;hg Secretary

STAFF REQUIREMENTS -~ STAFF BRIEFING ON
IMPACT OF REMAINING TMI INVESTIGATION
REPORTS AND POSITION ON MANAGEMENT

3:30 P.M., WEDNESDAY, MAY 23, 1984,
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROONM, D.C.
OFFICE (OPEN TC PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

was briefed on staff's position on impli-

cations of the 0OI reports and on the issue of management
competence and integrity in the TMI-1l proceeding.

The Commission agreed to receive the parties' comments on
the OI reports, on a schedule to be determined.
(NRR/OGC)
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Chairman Palladino
Commissioner Gilinsky
Commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Asselstine
Commissioner Bernthal
Commission Staff Offices
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Gilinsky was nct present.
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